Uregon Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building

725 Summer Street NE, Suite A
Salem, OR 97301-1271

503-986-0900
FAX 503-986-0904

Theodore R. Kulongoski, Governor

October 7, 2005

Barbara Cochran
163 Black Oak Drive
Shady Cove, Oregon 97539

Reference: Application S-74397, Permit S-52514

The partial assignment from Steve Cochran and Randy Mansveld to Barbara Cochran and Randy
Mansveld, has been recorded in the records of the Water Resources Department.

Our records have been changed accordingly and the original request is enclosed. Receipt number
77878 covering the recording fee of $40.00 is also enclosed. A refund check in the amount of
$5.00 is also enclosed, refunding excess assignment fees.

In addition, a Claim of Beneficial Use has been received for the Cochran portion of this permit,
but not the Mansveld portion. If Randy Mansveld did not complete development and make
complete application of water by October 1, 1999 of that portion, an extension of time should be
filed to protect that portion from being lost.

Sincerely.

A LAt

Jerry Sauter
Water Rights Program Analyst

Enclosure: Receipt 77878, Refund check

cc: Watermaster 14
Randy Mansveld
Gina Beaman - Fiscal
Data Center, OWRD
Mary Rohling
File



